
	 	

	
	

CALL	FOR	ABSTRACTS	
10TH	HUMBOLDT-PRINCETON	GRADUATE		

CONFERENCE	IN	PHILOSOPHY	

June	3-4,	2020,	Berlin	
	

All philosophy graduate students enrolled at Princeton or Humboldt are 
eligible to apply, including MA students at Humboldt. Contributions from all 
areas of philosophy are welcome, but should be accessible to people who do 
not specialize in the respective sub-field. 

The conference will feature presentations by five graduate students from 
Princeton and five graduate students from Humboldt. Each presentation 
session will take 70 minutes:  30 minutes for presentation, 10 minutes for 
peer commentary, and 30 minutes for discussion. Each speaker will be asked 
to comment on one other paper. 

Please submit an anonymized abstract (300-500 words) to 
pr.hu.conference@gmail.com by March 13th. Abstracts submitted by people 
from Humboldt will be reviewed at Princeton and vice versa. Please indicate in 
the subject line of your email whether you are a Princeton or a Humboldt 
student (e.g. “Submission (Humboldt)”). Notification of acceptance will be 
sent out around March 31st. 

For further inquiries, please contact: philip.fox@hu-berlin.de 

	
	
	 	 	 	 	 	 Philip Fox 
      Chair of Practical Philosophy/Ethics 


